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General Exception Notice for a Leader’s Key Decision 

Published 11 August 2022 
 
 

Contact Colleague: Clive Heaphy, Corporate Director for Finance and Resources 
 

 Decision to be considered Date of decision Date Chair of the 
Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee 
informed 
 

Who can provide further 
information?  

Reasons why the decision 
could not be included on 
a 28-Day Notice 

1.   Key Decision 
Interim Support for the 
Finance Function 

Not before 19 
August 2022 

11 August 2022 Clive Heaphy, Corporate 
Director for Finance and 
Resources 
clive.heaphy@nottingham
city.gov.uk 

This decision could not be 
included on a 28-Day 
Notice because there is 
currently a 30% vacancy 
rate in the Finance Service, 
and a decision to appoint 
interim cover for vacancies 
in the establishment 
pending permanent 
recruitment is required 
urgently so that the Service 
is able to continue to fulfil 
all of its statutory functions. 
 


